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Mr. Brown:

I am a 57-year old life-long citizen of Illinois and believe that the Advanced Clean Trucks (ACT) legislation 
is extremely important to help our state meet climate change mitigation and clean energy goals.  We need 
strong laws to help us get there, and the proposed rules would boldly move us forward.   It is my opinion 
that the impacts of climate change are and will be a crisis for the entire world and for my home state for 
many years in the future.  I recognize this is based on the research of many climate scientists.  We can 
continue our response by cleaning up our transportation sector..

Most importantly, ACT will help Illinois residents have cleaner air to breathe.  This is crucial, especially for 
young children, elderly, those who suffer from asthma and other chronic breathing disorders.  I have 
experienced pollen, mold and other seasonal allergies most of my life and I am convinced that air 
pollution is exacerbating my symptoms.  So, I am motivated to do all I can to push Illinois government to 
protect our clean air resources.

I am in favor of enacting the ACT legislation.

Sincerely,

Tim J. Dever

Swansea, IL   62226
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